
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 22nd November 2024 

What has happened this week?  

In Personal, Social and Emotional Development… The children all thought about why it is important to 

have friends  

Physical Development … Lots of fun in tag rugby this week ! 

 Each Wednesday the children will have a bikes and trikes session on the big playground in the after-

noon. There will be other opportunities during the week for the children to develop their fine and 

gross motor skills including on the trim trail and through our sensory circuits. Each morning the chil-

dren complete fine motor skills as part of their early work. 

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  The children have enjoyed joining in with the story ‘So 

Much’ they have labelled pictures and continued blending and spelling in phonics sessions. This week 

our sounds were z/qu/ch. Tricky words: and/has/his/to/her/go/no 

Mathematics… This week we have been exploring the features of triangles and circles 

 

RE—this week we began to explore Christingle in preparation for our Christingle service next Friday 

afternoon. We welcome families to this event. Watch out for a dojo message for more info 

 

Reminders & Messages  

Children should come to school in PE kit on Tuesdays and Fridays. They do not need to bring uniform. 

Please remember water bottles. Your child will always be offered milk and fruit at snack time in the 

morning but they are welcome to bring their own snack in too.  

Work on the Wall: Holly for her super sentence writing 

Headteacher award: Saaya for always showing respect 

 

 

 


